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I am in favor of saving the Lutak Dock. Too much time and monies and approvals
have been put towards this absolutely necessary Haines project.

We must move forward on this as the ferry system has proven they are not 100%
reliable due to weather and staffing.

The new Borough Assembly really needs to do their homework and research all the
past correspondence on this, especially the engineer and inspector reports.

This dock is a lifeline for all Haines' residents and all goods coming into Haines.

I am totally in favor of a new Lutak dock.

Thank you,

Karen Wallace


mailto:karenkayak1958@gmail.com
mailto:clerk@haines.ak.us

